

20th November 2015

Dear Parents

I am sure that you will be pleased to know that we have arranged for Year 6 to visit The Warning Zone in Leicester. The Warning Zone combines vital messages in a single stimulating and memorable experience which helps to prepare youngsters for increased independence and their transition into early adolescence.

Tuesday 24th November 2015 Date Leaving school at 8am Time Collection Normal pickup time at school

School uniform, Clothing

Lunch Packed lunches will need to be taken.

I would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £5.00 towards the transport to take the children to The Warning Zone. Can I just remind you that we rely on voluntary contributions to fund all our visits and such future events may be in jeopardy if we do not receive them.

If you give permission for your child to take part and be transported to the venue by coach, please sign and complete the permission slip below.

Any questions or queries please do get in touch.

Regards and best wishes

P Pettener Class Teacher	
I give permission for my child	to visit The Warning Zone on November 24 th 2015
I enclose my voluntary contribution of	
Signed	Date:

Please could slips be returned on Monday 24th November. Sorry for the short notice given.

Head Teacher: Mr J Brown MA BA (hons) QTS NPQH School Lane, Buckminster, Grantham NG33 5RZ. Telephone 01476 860315

Website: - www.buckminster.leics.sch.uk